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Happy New Year from Benjamin Healthcare Center! 
 
As we close the chapter on 2024 and step into a promising New Year, we 
want to take a moment to reflect on the journey we’ve shared and express 
our heartfelt gratitude. 
 
This past year brought challenges, but also incredible progress, including 
the successful Receivership that has allowed Benjamin Healthcare Center to 
remain open. This crucial milestone ensures we can continue the important 
work of providing compassionate care to our residents and support for their 
families. 
 
Our goal remains clear: to keep the Benjamin thriving as a place where 
residents feel at home, families find peace of mind, and staff feel valued and 
empowered. Together, with your support and dedication, we are working 
tirelessly to achieve this vision. 
 
Here’s to a year filled with health, hope, and success. Thank you for being 
part of the Benjamin family. Let’s make 2025 our best year yet! 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Delicia Mark 
Administrator, Benjamin Healthcare Center 
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Upcoming Event: Celebrating Black History Month 
 
We’re excited to announce our Black History Month celebration this 
February at Benjamin Healthcare Center! Join us as we honor the rich 
history, culture, and achievements of Black Americans through a 
variety of engaging and inspiring events. 
 
What to Look Forward To: 
 
•  Surprise Guest Speakers: Hear from influential voices sharing  
    stories, experiences, and wisdom. 
 
• Student Poetry Readings: Enjoy heartfelt poems written and        
   presented by talented students. 
 
• Live Performances: Experience dynamic performances that celebrate the     
  beauty and resilience of Black history and culture. 
 
Stay tuned for more details, including dates and times, as we prepare for 
this meaningful celebration. We look forward to seeing residents, families, 
and staff come together for this special event! 
 
Let’s celebrate, learn, and honor history—together! 
 

Calling All Volunteers! 
 
Benjamin Healthcare Center is looking for dedicated volunteers to help 
make a difference in the lives of our residents. If you or someone you 
know is part of a group that would like to provide music therapy or 
other enriching activities, we’d love to hear from you! 
 
Music therapy has a profound impact on our residents, promoting joy, 
relaxation, and connection. Whether you’re part of a choir, band, or 
solo musician, your time and talent can brighten their days. 
 
For More Details: 
 
Please contact our Activities Director to discuss opportunities and 
scheduling. Together, we can create meaningful experiences that bring 
smiles to our residents’ faces. 
 

Shout Out to Our Amazing Rehab and Nursing Staff! 
 
We want to take a moment to recognize the incredible efforts of our 
Rehab and Nursing Teams here at Benjamin Healthcare Center. Your 
hard work, dedication, and compassion are making a profound 
difference in the lives of our patients and their families. Your 
commitment to excellence has led to countless success stories—
helping patients regain their strength, confidence, and independence 
to transition back to their homes. The joy and satisfaction you bring to  
each recovery journey are truly inspiring. Thank you for going above 
and beyond every day to deliver exceptional care. You are the heart of 
our mission, and we couldn’t be prouder of your achievements. Keep 
up the amazing work! 

Honoring Our Employee 
of the Month 

 
At Benjamin Healthcare Center, 
we’re proud to recognize the 
outstanding contributions of our 
staff who go above and beyond to 
make a difference. This month, we 
are thrilled to honor Daniela 
Velázquez as our Employee of the 
Month! 

Thank you, Daneila, for embodying 
the values of care, compassion, and 
excellence that make Benjamin 
Healthcare Center a special place. 

   Welcome New Hires 
 
We are excited to welcome all our 
new hires to the Benjamin 
Healthcare family. Your dedication 
and commitment to our mission are 
greatly appreciated, and we’re 
thrilled to have you on board. 
    

January is National Blood 
Donor Month 

 
Did you know that January is 
National Blood Donor Month? 
This annual observance reminds us 
of the vital role blood donors play in 
saving lives. Blood donations are 
especially needed during the winter 
months when supplies often run low 
due to seasonal illnesses and 
weather challenges. 
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